
 

 

 
 

NOTICE 
WILLOWBROOK WATER SYSTEM 

TEMPORARY WATER SHUT DOWN FOR SERVICE REPLACEMENT 
 

WHEN: Friday, June 3, 2022 

TIME:  9:00 a.m. – 4:30 p.m.    (estimated) 

AREAS 
AFFECTED: 

From 182 Carr Cres. & 499 Johnson Cres. West to 
Myers Rd & 299 Myers Rd 

 

Residents ensure a good supply of water is on hand for use 
throughout the day for domestic use including toilet 
flushing and hand washing etc.  
 

If possible, please let any of your neighbours in the area 
know, that may not have email or internet. Once the work 
is completed, you may wish to run your cold water taps or 
outside hoses for a few minutes to flush any turbidity or 
cloudy water through - prior to drinking or using for 
laundry etc.  
 

Please give us a call with any questions at 250-490-4135 
for any water quality issues. Thank you for your patience.  
 

For after-hours water related emergencies, please call 
Regional Dispatch at 250-490-4141 

 

The RDOS has partnered with Voyent Alert! to provide notifications and alerts throughout the 
region. 

 

May 31, 2022 
RDOS Public Works Department 


